
 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the 2022 Millard County Budget - Work meetings: 
 

Monday, November 15th - 8:00 a.m. until approximately 12:00 noon 
Wednesday, November 17th - 9:00 a.m. until approximately 12:00 noon 
Friday, November 19th - 9:00 a.m. until approximately 12:00 noon 

 
Visit: https://millardcounty.org/your-government/elected-officials/auditor/budgets/ for instructions on how to 
connect remotely and for updates. 
 
Meeting location will be at the Millard County Courthouse, 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah.  
 
The Budget Hearing for the 2022 County Budget will be held on December 7, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the Millard 
County Courthouse, 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah; all interested citizens are invited to attend budget 
hearings and/or work meetings or to present written and verbal comment regarding the county’s proposed 
budget. The proposed budget will be available online and in the Auditor’s Office 10 days prior to the hearing. 
 
Submitted by Bonnie Smith, Millard County Auditor this 5th day of November 2021. 
Published November 10 & November 17, 2021. 
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